
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'kevin@kevinbryant.com' <kevin@kevinbryant.com>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 3/10/2017 12:01:18 PM

Subject: RE: ��

Who should I contact regarding the NCS Boys who also won state?

From: Bryant, Kevin [mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 1:04 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office ; Lily Cogdill ; Danny Varat ; Pete Landis 
Subject: Fwd: ��
 

Sincerely,
Kevin
 

Kevin L. Bryant
 
Lieutenant Governor of South Carolina
104-A North Avenue
Anderson, South Carolina 29625
 
www.kevinbryant.com
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: Peter Landis <peterlandis@att.net>
 
Date: Tue, Mar 7, 2017 at 12:51 PM
 
Subject: ��  
 
To: Kevin Bryant <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
 

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill
mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
http://www.kevinbryant.com
mailto:peterlandis@att.net


Hey Kevin! Hope all is well on the Senate floor today. We are praying for you. I was approached by Coach 
Canney, Molly's coach and the headmaster at NCS, to look into a matter. He got wind of the fact that 
Lighthouse girls (who beat us in the championship��) were recognized as state champs at the State House. He 
asked me if I knew how this could be done for NCS boys who also won state. Do you have any 
recommendations? I wasn't sure in your new role as LtGov if you can still bring to the floor things like this. I'm 
forwarding what was sent me. Both girls and guys are in Anderson Independent today.��
Thanks for any help,
Suzi

Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:

From: Joe Canney <canney@ncchurch.net>
 
Date: March 7, 2017 at 8:56:11 AM EST
 
To: Peter Landis <peterlandis@att.net>
 
Subject: Fwd: SC House Bill - Lighthouse Girls BBall

Hi Suzi,
 
The link below is for the Lighthouse girls, who got recognized on the SC Legislative floor. I would 
like for our boys to have the same. I think this would have been done by Kevin Bryant whose seat 
is now open of course. Any ideas of how we could get this for our boys?
 
Thanks!
Joe
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: Jeff Lopez <jeff_lopez72@yahoo.com>
 
Date: Mon, Mar 6, 2017 at 3:19 PM
 
Subject: SC House Bill - Lighthouse Girls BBall
 
To: Joe Canney <canney@ncchurch.net>
 
Cc: Angie Lopez <lopez@ncchurch.net>
 

New Cov got mentioned in this bill to recognize the Lighthouse girls. There is a link in there with the Word version that 
details everything.
 
House Journal for 2/28/2017 - South Carolina Legislature Online
 

House Journal for 2/28/2017 - South Carolina 
Legislature Online

 
 
 

 

mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com
mailto:canney@ncchurch.net
mailto:peterlandis@att.net
mailto:jeff_lopez72@yahoo.com
mailto:canney@ncchurch.net
mailto:lopez@ncchurch.net
http://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess122_2017-2018/hj17/20170228.htm#p34

